Environmental Resources Section

Public Notice

Alaska District "~ Date 9June 2016 Identification No. ER-16-06
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Please refer to the identification number when replying.

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Corps), on behalf of the United States Coast Guard, has prepared an
environmental assessment (EA) and Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for the following project:

Jewel Beach Stormwater Outfall Replacement
U.S. Coast Guard Station Kodiak, Alaska

Decades of ground subsidence and exposure to wave and storm action have greatly reduced the -
Jewel Beach outfall’s capacity to function properly under normal storm conditions.

The proposed project and potential environmental impacts are described in the enclosed EA and
unsigned FONSI, which is available for public review and comment for 15 days from the date of
this notice. It may also be viewed on the Alaska District’s website at: www.poa.usace.army.mil.
Click on the Reports and Studies button, look under Documents Available for Public Review,
and then click on the Work for Others link.

The FONSI will be signed upon review of comments received and resolution of significant
concerns. Please submit comments regarding the proposed action to
Michael.B.Rouse@usace.army.mil or to the address below.

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Alaska District
ATTN: CEPOA-PM-C-ER
P.O. Box 6898
Joint Base Elmendorf-Richardson, Alaska 99506-0898

For information on the proposed project, please contact Mike Rouse of the Environmental
Resources Section at (907) 753-2743, at the above email or Corps postal address.
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Michael D. Noah
Chief, Environmental Resources Section



